Central Baptist School Media Release Parental Consent



Dear Parent:

During the school year, your child may be photographed or video recorded at school or various school events. Video clips are often recorded at events like Grandparents' Day, the Christmas Program, Fine Arts Competition, the Spring Recital, Graduation, sporting events, etc. With your consent, the photograph or video may be reproduced and released for the school website, social media (Facebook, Instagram, YouTube, etc.), or publications such as brochures, newspapers, mailings, etc.

Please indicate your preference below. Thank you.	
Student's Name	-
Yes, my child's photograph/video mathe media.	ay be reproduced and released for use in
My child's photograph/video may on the media if they are in a GROUP shot.	ly be reproduced and released for use in
No, my child's photograph/video magin the media.	y NOT be reproduced or released for use
Parent's Signature	Date